
 

 
 

BY EMAIL 
October 12, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) 

Leave to Construct Application 
Richview by Trafalgar Reconductoring Project 
OEB Staff Letter on Technical Conference to Clarify Interrogatory 
Responses 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0136 

 
Procedural Order No. 1 set a tentative date of October 15, 2021 for a transcribed 
technical conference to clarify interrogatory responses. Procedural Order No. 1 ordered 
that any party requesting a technical conference shall file its request and list of the 
interrogatories that require clarification with the OEB by October 12, 2021.  
 
OEB staff has reviewed interrogatory responses filed on October 8, 2021 and does not 
request a technical conference to clarify interrogatory responses. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Pietrewicz 
Project Advisor, Generation & Transmission 
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